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The Town of Lake Cowichan is currently redeveloping its historic Centennial Park near the 
Cowichan Valley Recreation Centre on South Shore Road, with three new athletic fields nearing 
completion, including a full-size natural turf soccer field and two ball fields. The ball fields are 
primarily designed for slo-pitch softball, but also convertible for baseball play, with moveable 
outfield fences and portable pitching mounds. Provision will be made for spectators, with 
moveable bleacher seating behind the backstops and in the outfield, and terraced seating on the 
south embankment. The multi-purpose field will also be changed over for soccer games in the 
fall season, with moveable aluminum goals and sideline bleacher seating. Future plans include 
field lighting for night-time use of the fields, for both soccer and ball games. Long term plans for 
the park include additional parking, tennis courts, field lighting, a children's activity area, picnic 
tables and a shelter, walking trails and landscaping.    
 
The new athletic fields at Centennial Park are sand-based natural turf fields which were seeded 
in the late fall of 2017 and are currently being groomed for 2018 season play. No vehicles or 
heavy equipment are permitted on the new fields due to the nature of their construction and 
spring weather conditions. Installation of fencing, new ball field backstops and spectator seating 
will take place from outside the field boundaries, with concrete being pumped from the hillside 
and perimeter service road. 
 
For this second phase of construction at Centennial Park the Town of Lake Cowichan is 
requesting quotations for the following: 

- Supply and Installation of perimeter fencing for the new athletic fields; 

- Construction of two ball field backstops complete with team dugouts and wing fences; 

- Supply of portable outfield fencing. The outfield fences will be adjustable to 

accommodate various age levels of youth softball and baseball, as well as adult slo-pitch 

games; 

- Construction of three concrete pads for portable bleacher seating - two behind the 

backstops as dimensioned on the drawings, and one outside the west perimeter fence 

 4 m wide x 6 m long.    

All work as per attached drawings stamped “issued for tender” and dated January 26, 2018. 
 
For all inquiries please contact:     

     


